Pitt Meadows Paddling Club 14411 Harris Road Pitt Meadows, BC V3Y 2T2 778-847-7672



Dear Camper and family,

Thank-you for registering for the 2018 CanoeKids program at the Pitt Meadows Paddling Club! We are looking forward to your participation in our camp this summer!

This is now our 9th season offering the CanoeKids program, and we are still going strong. We often have campers who participate in multiple camps each summer. In fact, we have several families whose children return year after year. This tells us that our camp program is well-designed - the kids enjoy learning about paddling while having fun at the same time.

- Credit Card Payment: If you provided payment online with your credit card, then your registration is confirmed.
- <u>Cheque Payment:</u> If you selected the option to pay via cheque, please mail your cheque now (to the address shown above) or bring your cheque down to the club.
 - o It really helps if you clearly write the name of the Camper and the Camp Week # in the notes section of your cheque. This way we can match up your payment to your child in our database.
 - o If we do not receive your payment within 14 days of the camp start date, then we may cancel your registration. Our camps are extremely popular and we often have requests from parents to register into weeks that are already full. Please submit your payment as soon as possible to avoid losing your spot.
 - o If you have any questions about your payment, please contact us at info@pmpc.ca.
- <u>Aftercare:</u> We also offer Aftercare between 2:00-4:00pm at a rate of \$10/day/child. Aftercare must be confirmed at least <u>one week</u> in advance of the first day of camp, as we need to schedule staff to cover this time. If you have any questions about Aftercare, or wish to confirm your spot, please email us at info@pmpc.ca.
- <u>Cancellation</u>: If we cancel one of our camps, a full refund will be granted. If you wish to cancel your child's participation in camp, please note that all cancellation requests must be submitted in writing to the club at info@pmpc.ca. Details:

Date Cancellation Request Received	Refund
More than 14 days prior to the start of camp>	100% refund
Between 8-14 days prior to the start of camp>	Camp fee less \$25
Within 7 days of the start of camp>	Camp fee less \$50

Medical Cancellations:

If a camper is unable to attend camp for medical reasons, and a doctor's note is provided, a full refund will be granted. If a doctor's note is not provided, camp fees will be refunded according to the terms above.

Once again, thank-you very much for registering in our CanoeKids program. We look forward to seeing you at our camp(s) this summer. If you have any additional questions about the camp, please contact us at info@pmpc.ca.

Pitt Meadows Paddling Club